
Term 3 Art Competition 

Yayoi Kusama 

Dear Pupils 

I hope you enjoyed the assembly on Yayoi 

Kusama this week.  

The competition this term will be to re-

create a piece of art work in her style 

using any medium of your choice. You 

could use collage, paint, pastels, pencil, 

felt-tips – even cover an item of clothing 

or an object on spots! 

Your art piece can be ANY size. 

All entries need to be given to me before the last day 

of this term (or to your class teacher). 

There will be prizes for 3 winners in each year group. 

All entries will be displayed in the hall in Term 3 and 

will receive a certificate. 

I look forward, as ever, to seeing your wonderful 

creations……….. 

Mrs 

Walton 

 


